
Year 3 Newsletter – Autumn 2024 

Year Three have settled in amazingly! I would like to say thank you for your support during our 

first couple of weeks. We have had a wonderful week settling in and getting stuck into the Year 

Three curriculum!  

Our history unit this term is the ‘Stone Age’, which we are all really excited to learn about! As 

scientists, we have started our ‘Movement and Nutrition’ unit. We have explored types of joints 

in the human body and discussed human skeletons. In writing, we have used ‘The Sheep-Pig’ by as 

our stimulus. The children have produced wonderful setting and character descriptions, whilst 

applying their Year 2 knowledge and new Year 3 grammar outcomes. We have continued to be 

super mathematicians from Year 2 and we have been working with counting and identifying 

hundreds up to a thousand. Again, all children used their prior knowledge to support them! It has 

been great to see some children using Times Table Rockstars already! 

 

 

 

 

General Information  

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Wednesday 

afternoon. This will be an outdoor and an indoor session. Please can we 

make sure the children are wearing the correct PE kit and suitable 

shoes. Indoor PE kits are white t shirt and black shorts. As the 

weather will be getting colder please also provide your children with an 

outdoor PE kit of long PE trousers, a jumper or hoody and trainers.  

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home. This is to 

help improve their reading stamina and fluency. It should be enjoyable 

and therefore, if they read books that they have selected 

independently, or news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to hear about it. 

The children will receive their  home reading book on Fridays, for them to be safely returned on 

the following Thursday.  

Homework – Extra homework challenges will be sent home in a homework 

book. These are to last the term and are to be completed at your pace. If 

your child wishes to bring these into school to show an adult, they are 

welcome to do so. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Millett and the Year 3 team  


